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FAMILIES, CHILDREN & YOUNG PEOPLE SUB GROUP:  
 
Briefing Note to Neighbourhood Partnership 13 May 2015 
 
Since the last Neighbourhood Partnership Meeting, the Families Children & Young 
People sub group met on 4 March and 8 April 2015, and asks the Neighbourhood 
Partnership to note that 
 

 Support for the NP Voluntary Sector sub group was being re-established;  

 The Easter classes at Castlebrae Community High School were viewed very 
positively for the community;   

 There was Easter holiday provision in place through School Holiday Programme. 
 
The next meeting of the P&C Families, Children and Young People sub group 
is on Wednesday 13 May at 9.30 in the Jack Kane Centre. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


